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Dear Sir,

M/S "SUNNY PRINCE",

.

With yeference to your letter of 25th November, re—

garding the date assigned to this ship for the last Special Survey
523 have conyéyed to the Owners the contents of same, We also ex—
piained to” the Owners that the reasons why the S.S. date was assigned

as on account of the internal exsmination of the tanks and

their attention to

outports are subject to
The Owners
copy of their letter is

the fact that all certificates issued at
confirmation by the Committee,
have now written to the 0Oslo Office and a

attached, from which it will be seen they

are not in agreement with the Committee's decision, We await your
comments regarding this case,

The Oslo Office are also in difficulty in this case as we
gave to the Authorities the date of Special Survey as 3/57 in accor-
dance with the Hamburg Surveyors Interim Certificate dated 26th
March, 1957, with the result that they have issued 2 Trading Certi—
ficate which extends beyond the four year Special Survey period,

We feel that in the future we cannot accept the interim certificate

issued by the outport carrying out the survey as confirmation to the

Muthorities that the survey has been held, It would therefore be @d-_
vantegeous to us if in the case of all Norwegian ships, we can be in-
formed as soon as possible after the reports have passed the Committee
stage, the Special Survey date assigned, If such can be arrangé& it

would avoid further trouble at this emd with regard to the issue of
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Trading Certificate,

Yours faithfully,
THE SURVEYORS

The Secretary,
London.
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